
To: Members of the Board of Architectural Review 

From:  Ellen Mosher, 324 N. Saint Asaph Street 

Date:  September 14, 2021 

Re: Sep 16, 2021 - Docket #12 & 13 BAR #2021-00455 & 2021-00456 OAHD 

This note is about the north elevation cellar door entrance.  When comparing the two photos in the 
application to the proposed north elevations plus the photos I took, the cellar door height and mass 
appears to have changed, and the distance has decreased between the window sill and the top of the 
cellar door.  The extra height and mass do not appear to be in compliance with the Washington Street 
Standards, would be awkward on the side walk, and the cellar door protrusion opposite the large traffic 
light box would make the sidewalk feel narrow.  Thank you for reviewing this note. 

 

  

Per the applicant: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


